We live in a suburb which has a high enough population to justify decent 4G and 5G service. Yet to
date the service speeds are very slow and internet drop offs are frequent. All three main providers
(Telstra, Optus, and Vodaphone). Should work together to share costs to have more towers in the
area to ensure better service for all. By them working together they can share the infrastructure cost
and ensure better service to their customers. This is a no brainer and the government should pass a
law to force them to do this, instead they work on their own which makes things more costly, less
efficient, and worse for the environment.

Regards,

Brian Godsell





